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Missouri Action Coalition Update & MNF Nursing License Plate Project

From : Tina Lear <tina@moactioncoalition.org> Fri, Jun 20, 2014 05:27 PM

Subject : Missouri Action Coalition Update & MNF Nursing 23 attachments
License Plate Project

To : tina@moactioncoalition.org

Good Afternoon! The latest edition of the Missouri Action Coalition newsletter is attached to
this email and available enline.

The Missouri Nurses Foundation (MNF), a nonprofit working to promote the future of nursing,
seeks to build camaraderie among and visibility of nurses in our state and is sponsoring a
specialty license plate celebrating Missouri nurses. As an engaged nurse and member of the
Missouri Action Coalition, MNF is offering you the opportunity to be among the first to sign
up for a specialty plate.

identifying 200 individuals interested in purchasing a plate is our first step with the Missouri
Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV). Please click here to sign up. To reward your prompt

response, we are able to offer those who respond by June 30 the opportunity to vote on the
final design.

The plate will ultimately cost $40 annually {in addition to regular registration fees}, but no
money is needed at this time. You will see a specific design before making a financial
commitment.

MNF hopes you will help us to secure at least 200 names to move the project forward. We are
asking for your help sharing the sign-up link with nurse colleagues, recent graduates, or

friends of nurses.

Thank you! We hope to sharing good news with you about the plate -- and the opportunity to
vote on a design -- later this summer.

Tina Lear, MHA

Director — Missouri Action Coalition
Director - MNF Center for Advancing Health
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